Notice of Public Hearing
Village of Centertown Water System Upgrade Project
The Village of Centertown will hold a public hearing on Tuesday January 30st, 2024 at 6:30 PM during the Village Board meeting at the Village Hall located at 1227 Broadway, Centertown, MO 65023 to discuss the past performance by the Village in completing the new water tower and upgrades to the water distribution system. Project activities included the following:
· Adding a new 50,000-gallon water storage tower, 
· Adding and replacement over 900 linear feet of water distribution line.
The project was funded with a $625,000 Community Development Block Grant from Missouri’s Department of Economic Development and a $723,801 grant from the Missouri Department of Natural Resources’ State Revolving Fund (SRF) and a $241,267 loan from DNR SRF. All interested citizens and groups are encouraged to attend the scheduled hearing. 
For more information, or if you require special accommodations at the hearing including LEP assistance, please contact Linton Bartlett, Centertown Village Clerk, at 573-584-9572 or by email at villageclerk@centertownmo.org by 12 PM Monday, January 29th. The meeting will be held at an accessible location and the Village will make every effort possible to provide reasonable accommodations.

Linton Bartlett
Centertown Village Clerk
January 23, 2024

